


                                                                                                                                                                                 April 29, 2020
St. John’s Preschool & Childcare Updated Health and Safety Changes:
We want to thank everyone for their patience and understanding through this difficult time. Our center has been deemed an essential business, which means we are able to continue providing services for parents working in essential sectors. We want to make sure we are providing a safe environment for our children, families, and staff the best we can.  With new regulations and recommendations from Licensing, The Department of Health and Safety, and State and Federal Officials we have added a few more safety procedures, to keep everyone safe until we get past these unpredictable and challenging times. On top of our already vigorous cleaning and disinfecting procedures; below are the safety measures we will be implementing beginning May 4th.  

Drop Off & Pick Up:
· Parents must wear masks when entering the center.
· Please limit drop off & pick up to one person. Additional family members must wait outside.
· Parents and children must wash or sanitize their hands upon arrival. 
(sanitizer will be available in front office as well as in classrooms)
· Sign In & Out books will be in your child’s classroom.
· Please bring your own pen to use to sign in & out.
· Parents are asked to limit time spent in center to avoid large gatherings. Please drop off and pick up in a timely manner. No lingering.  
· Children’s temperatures will be taken at time of arrival. 
School Time:
·  Children will be placed in permanent classrooms. Children from the Purple & Green Room’s will be in the Green Room. Children from the Red, Yellow & Blue Room’s will be in the Red Room. 
· The same children and Staff will be in the same classroom every day. No child or teacher will be moved from one class to the other or even allowed to visit other classrooms, to help prevent the spread of germs and cross contamination.
· Classrooms will contain no more than 10 children. 
· Outside times will be taken only with your group and at separate times to ensure no comingling. 
· Staff will be required to wear masks while working. Children are also encouraged to wear masks but are not required. 
Health & Safety:
· Children with a fever of 100.4 or higher will not be permitted to attend school.
· Children who show symptoms of respiratory issues such as a deep cough will also be asked to stay home until symptoms have subsided.
· Classrooms and toys will be fully disinfected nightly. 

These new protocols will continue until restrictions are lifted and may also change as new information is provided through Licensing, The Health Department, and State or Federal Officials. Please remember, these new procedures are put in place to help keep everyone safe and healthy. St. John’s is still and always will be committed to providing the safest environment possible. We will continue to provide our children with the tools they need to grow and succeed in these difficult times. If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to contact us.   
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